
 

Dear 1P Families, 
 
 
Your first grader will now be able to pick out 
books from the LMC every “B” afternoon. 
 
Library books are to be enjoyed and to 
encourage students to read, or be read to on 
a normal basis. 
 
Please enjoy these special stories and return 
them weekly, (if not before hand) so your 
little reader can pick new books to treasure! 
 
Thank you so much for your help and support! 
 

     Mrs. Pascone 

  


